GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION
OPP. SAFDAJUNG AIRPORT, NEW DELHI — 110 003

PUBLIC NOTICE

26th September 2014

With the revision of Rule 61, the AME licenses are required to be issued as per
the requirements laid down in CAR 66. The implementation of said Rule was
deferred till 31° December 2014 due to administrative reasons.

It has now been decided by the competent authority that the process needs to
be completed in phased manner and without extending the implementation date. As
per the programme charted out, the licenses for AMEs employed with scheduled
airlines will be undertaken in first phase, AMEs employed with Non Scheduled
operators in second phase and remaining AMEs will be taken up in third phase.

For this purpose, regional offices have been directed to obtain the applications
from individuals working with the scheduled airlines. The applications shall be duly
verified by the concerned officials in the respective organizations. Consolidated
information in respect of each organisation shall also be submitted by the airline in
the MS Access data sheet as soft copy, available with the regional offices.

The Regional/Sub-regional Offices shall forward data along with applications for
conversion of existing type rated AMEs under their jurisdiction. The data should be
forwarded to headquarters as per the following schedule:

1. AMEs employed with Schedule Airlines: 20.10.2014
2. AMEs employed with NSOP and AMOs: 15.11.2014
3. Remaining AMEs: 31.11. 2014

All concerned are advised to approach respective regional offices, where their
individual files are being handled.
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